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From	the	Principal:	

Dear Parents and families, 
  

Welcome to the 2018 school year, at Scaddan Primary School.  

I am extremely grateful for the warm welcome I have received, as I take on the 

role of Principal at Scaddan Primary school for term 1. Having worked in            

educa#on in Esperance for the past 30 years I am delighted to be leading this 

amazing school. Scaddan PS has an incredible reputa#on in the Esperance          

educa#on district and I only hope that I can add value to the school! 

A warm welcome has also been extended to Miss Hollie Shoobert our Junior 

Room Teacher. Hollie joins us for the year, from Perth, as her family connec#ons 

have brought her back to the Esperance region. 

As we commence the new school year I would like to acknowledge Mrs Trudi 

Ie�o who has le. the Department of Educa#on a.er more than 17 years of      

service. Mrs Ie2o’s contribu#ons to the Grass Patch school community and   

Scaddan school community have been invaluable for so many years. We wish her 

all the best for the future.  

Mrs Dale Rooney, Mrs Sam Crawford and Ms Liz Harry have been extremely 

busy at the start of the school year and con#nue in the same roles as 2017, while 

the extremely capable Mrs Tracey Berry con#nues in the office four days a week 

Monday – Thursday.   

If you wish to contact the school on a Friday please be aware the school office is 

una2ended from 12.50pm – 2.30pm. We will have an answering machine       

effec#ve during this #me and we will endeavour to get back to you promptly 

should you leave a message. 

 

We currently have an enrolment of 22 students from Kindergarten – Year 6 and 

this will be submi2ed to the Department on Friday 16 February during census.  

 

Student Leaders 

I would like to formally welcome our new Student Leaders for 2018; Mitch, Ollie, 

Stella, Thomas, Alby, Liam and Lucy. They have really impressed me in the short 

#me we have been back at school with their ini#a#ve, organisa#onal skills and 

willingness to help all students throughout the day. Later this term the Student 

leaders will be a2ending the GRIP Leadership Conference for students, at the  

Esperance Civic Centre, where they can learn how to further hone their             

leadership skills. 

	

Important	Dates	
 

 

THURSDAY 8 FEB 

P&C AGM & Mee#ng @ 

10:30am 

 

WEDNESDAY 14 FEB 

PP - Yr 6 Excursion to 

Salmon Gums PS ‘Pass 

the Poetry Please’ 

 

THURSDAY 22 FEB 

Senior Assembly @ 9am 

All welcome to a2end. 

 

TUESDAY 27 FEB 

MSP Photography—

School photo’s 

 

THURSDAY 8 MARCH 

Fac#on Carnival 

~~~~    ~~~~    ~~~~    



~~~~    ~~~~    ~~~~    

P& C AGM and Interschool Athle0cs Discussion – Thursday 8 February, 10.30am 

I am looking forward to the P&C AGM this Thursday. Parent input and commitment to a school such as 

Scaddan is invaluable. While we are all ‘#me poor’, your assistance to the school via groups such as the  

P&C Commi2ee and School Council, supports student learning and achievement and is what makes 

schools, such as ours, so good! See you at 10.30am for a meet and greet, prior to the mee#ng. 

  

Parent Planner 

A2ached to the newsle2er will be a Parent Planner. This will highlight the events that we have dates for 

already. Please keep in mind that this will be updated throughout the term as the dates for addi#onal 

events are known.  

 

Newsle�ers 

Newsle2ers are sent home every fortnight on a Tuesday. A hard copy of the newsle2er will be sent 

home with the eldest student in each family and an electronic copy will be sent via email with links to 

the Scaddan Primary School website. www.scaddanps.wa.edu.au 

 

Should you wish to discuss your child’s social development or academic learning with me at any �me 

please do not hesitate to call, email or drop in to the office and I will only be more than happy to help you 

with your concerns or queries. 

Kind regards, 

   

 

 

Ross Tamlin 

Principal 

6 February 2018 



 

WHO	HAS	RECEIVED	A	VALUES	TOKEN	THIS	FORTNIGHT?	

VALUES	STAR	

Liam 

 

 

 

 

 

“For Nurturing all students when organising morning 

fitness, ensuring all ac#vi#es are inclusive and fun for 

all Kindy - Year 6 students.” 

 

BIRTHDAY	WISHES	

January 

Zain— 31st 

February 

Stella—14th 

Lucy—20th 

Bridie—24th 

Indi-Lee—27th 

Voluntary Contribu0ons and Charges 

We are now collec#ng Voluntary Contribu#ons and Charges. Endorsed by the School Council and provided 

to all parents at the end of last year, these payments greatly assist in the provision and planning of a range 

of ac#vi#es for your children. Please make cheques payable to Scaddan Primary School or directly deposit 

into the school  account (details provided on the 2018 Voluntary Contribu#ons and Charges sheet). If you 

need any more informa#on do not hesitate to contact  Mrs Berry in the office.  



 








